MUY IMPORTANTE

Estimados padres: 

Cuando reciba comunicados de la escuela con una letra “I” en rojo, quiere decir que ese papel es muy importante y que es su responsabilidad entenderlo y regresarlo cuando asi sea indicado. Por favor no duden en llamar al 456-2441 ext. 127 si necesitan ayuda con la traducción.

Les Saluda

ESL Staff

VERY IMPORTANT

DEAR TEACHERS:

Gloria Rose is from 8:30 to 2:30 at 456-2441 ext. 127. She is American an speaks fluently Spanish. PLEASE, any concern about a Hispanic child, can be from something that you need to find out from your student, a message to send to the parents or if they want to tell you something, or look too upset, and you need to know why, just ANYTHING, call Gloria. Please do not let the language barrier interfere more than is necessary in your communication with your student and their parents. Also, remember that we need to have translators for parents meetings, we are trying to discourage “siblings or  friends as interpreters”, ask us if we know the parents so we can  help you to decide if their English will be good enough to handle the conference by themselves .

As you well know to don’t left a child behind, requires much more than what has been written but as educators we shared that goal before legislative procedures so we are trying to facilitate you and our students what always should be the wonderful journey of learning.

Thank you for your cooperation.

